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Eaton sets timeline for transition to NETWORK-M3 for Gigabit network management cards  
 
Eaton announces its intention to end of life the NETWORK-M2 by the end of 2023. The NETWORK-M2 will be fully 
replaced by the new NETWORK-M3 which will have the same form, fit, and function. Cybersecurity certifications and 
updates for the NETWORK-M2 will be supported for the warranty period of the host device or applicable service contract. 
Firmware for NETWORK-M2 and NETWORK-M3 will not be cross compatible. NETWORK-M3 will be compatible with all 
legacy Eaton products that were compatible with the NETWORK-M2. 
 

 
For more information:  
www.eaton.com/network-m2 
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